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From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0048
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 3:50:31 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 10:00 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 


The Ontario Energy Board


-- Comment date --
2020-08-28


-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0048


-- Name --
John Bignell


-- Phone --


-- Company --


-- Address --


-- Comments --
It’s sad that the hydro company wishes to yet again raise hydro rates.
I see that we this country sells their hydro cheaper to the USA! Why is it
they get better deals on our hydro while Canadian’s pay for the USA cheap
hydro?
Just in the recent year the world hydro went through a major pandemic people
like myself may never recover.
You asking to change the charges the price of my hydro. I pay roughly $263.00
a month in hydro bill.
If there’s 166,666 residents in the district then that hydro should roughly
have in hand $525 million what these people increasing the rate to gain MORE
Profit!


I believe if the hydro needs a rate change to increase their profits this
individual would like hydro to agree delay there increase till a later date
to when their customers are fully back to work.


-- Attachment --
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